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WASHINGTON, D.C. 2024-0 

JUL 
Honorable Sidney R. Yates 
Chairman, S'Jbcommittee on Interior 

anci. Related Agencies Appropriations 
Committee on Appropriations 
Haus~ of Representatives 

40 :l 4!:3 :I. 

Washington, D.C. 20515 BEST COPY AVAILABLE 
Dear :-lr. Yates: 

Liu.ring the June 19, 1978, Sub<.:orcn:IJ.ltt.:ee hearing on i:!1e nl..Klni situat:ion, 
there was ~onsiderable discussion on the role perforraed by Dr. Robart A. 
Conard of Brookhaven National Laboratory in the April 1978 annual 
medical survey of the Bikini Island residents. You ~iill recall that 
there was confusion as to just when Dr. Conard last was on Bikini 
Island and what he might have told the residents of Bikini Island 
when he wa8 there as to the consumption of local coconuts. 

LiL. Cunard, \·1ltu ser. ve<l a::; Head, t'tarshall Isl2nds neaica.L ·1ea:n, tfedical 
Department, Brookhaven National Laboratory, Upton, New York, has 
[orwar<led to us a copy of his trip report of this annual medical 
survey, which took place between 11arc:h 25 - April 25, 1978. A copy 
of the repcrt also hns been submitted for insertion in th2 June 19, 
1978, hearing racord, but I thought you might like to review a copy 
at this time. 

Yau Hill note, for ex2mple, that the Acting i'Iagistrate of the Bikini 
Islanu r8sidents was told of the preliminary analy:,;:i.s of the Ap·cil 
findings of the whole body count examinations. Dr. Conard also expressed 
concern over the fact that the residents were eating Bikini Island 
coconuts, and suggested that they eat the Eneu Island coconuts rather 
than the coconuts grow~ on .Bikini Is1-and. At that time, i.e., 
~·larch 25 - April 25, 1978, the Department of Energy had not determined 

. that the Eneu Island coconuts were suspect. The Department of the 
Interior was not informed of the new development until mid-May and 
Dr. Conat·d, in the fi.Gld, did not have access to any information to 
that effect. 

I hope that Dr. Cunard's trip report will clear up the misunderstandings 
on this matter. 

Sincerely yours, 

'!li1RS. 'RUTH G. VAN CLEVE 

Mrs. Ruth G. Van Cleve 
Director 
Office of TerYitorial 

cc: /Dr. R. Conard 

5-0 I 0 8 


